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27 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Dawn 
 

I do hope both you and your families are keeping safe during this unprecedented crisis 

brought about by the global Covid-19 pandemic 

I have been so impressed to hear about the fantastic support you have offered to North 

Tyneside Residents during the Covid 19 lockdown.  

These has been a really challenging time and I really wanted to say thank you to you and 

everyone working with your organisation for the way you have responded.  

I am very proud to be the Cabinet Member with responsibility for the Community and 

Voluntary Sector and want you pass on my thanks to everyone involved.  

 
Please stay safe,  
 
 
With best wishes  
 

 

 
 
CAROLE A BURDIS 
CABINET MEMBER FOR COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT  
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